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Emergency Management
Further to the response to PUB-NLH-077 provide the status of the emergency
response and restoration investigation(s). If these studies are complete, provide

electronic copies of the reports.

A report of Hydro’s emergency response and restoration investigations related to
the events of January 2014 was presented to the Board on March 24, 2014 as part
of its Internal Review Report (see Volume Il, Schedule 10). All actions
recommended by this investigation were incorporated into Hydro’s Integrated
Action Plan (IAP), one of which is complete (IAP 77), and the remainder are being
progressed (see IAP 30, 76, 78, and 79). The Board was updated on the status of
these actions on August 22, 2014 and a further update will be provided on

September 19, 2014.





